
TRANSCRIPT 
 
On June 13, engineers at NASA's Jet Propulsion Laboratory 
installed the suspension system and a set of test wheels 
on the Mars 2020 rover. 
 
The wheels will be replaced with flight models after the rover 
is shipped to Kennedy Space Center in Florida. 
 
The rover is on schedule to launch in summer 2020 
and arrive at Mars in February 2021. 


